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Public Notice 

Cancellation of the December 16, 2024  
Nakusp & District Sports Complex Usage Committee  

 

The public is advised that the Nakusp & District Sports Complex Usage Committee Meeting scheduled for Monday, 
December 16, 2024, at 5:00 PM has been cancelled due to lack of quorum.   

The next Nakusp & District Sports Complex Usage Committee Meeting will be held on January 20, 2025, at 5:00 PM 
in the Emergency Service Building meeting room, 300 8th Ave NW.  

 

       

 

         Mark Tennant 
Deputy Chief Administrative Officer  

             
              Dated:  

        December 16, 2024 


